
 

19 January 2015 

 

RE: INTERNATIONAL AWARD ON LINE RECORD BOOK 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Your son or daughter has been registered for the Duke of Edinburgh’s 

International Award this year. At the start of this academic year the International 

Award launched an online platform where students are required to keep a record 

of everything they do for the Award.  

 

The online record book enables students to see their progress in each section - 

physical recreation, service, skills and the adventurous journey, and they are able 

to keep a journal of their activities to show their regular commitment. On 

completion of the online record book they will be awarded the appropriate level 

of IA Bronze, Silver or Gold. 

  

The International Award Scheme offers this online record book at a small fee 

detailed below. 

 

Bronze Award  105RMB 

Silver Award   155RMB 

Gold Award   217RMB 

 

In order for your child to use the online record book and achieve the Award the 

appropriate payment for the Award your child is undertaking should be returned 

to the Secondary Reception by Monday 26 January in a sealed envelope for the 

attention of Mr Mager and labeled with the student’s name, class and award being 

undertaken.  

 

The International Award is globally recognized and has a significant impact upon 

those who participate and the communities they serve.  To read more about the IA 

you can log on to http://www.intaward.org/  Please do not hesitate to contact me 

at   j-mager@bisspuxi.com if you have any questions. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Job Mager 

International Award Co-ordinator 

   


